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Wednesday 17th May 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 2 ZSL London Zoo Trip 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
This term, Year 2 will be visiting ZSL London Zoo (Regent’s Park, London, NW1 4RY) on Thursday 15th 
June. The purpose of the visit is to enhance understanding of different animals in their habitats. 
 
We will travel to and from the venue by public transport, leaving school promptly at 9:00am and returning 
at approximately 3:15pm.  
 
Please note the following: 
 

 Full school uniform and a waterproof coat must be worn. 

 You must provide a healthy packed lunch for your child if your child usually has a packed 
lunch in school. If your child usually has a school meal a lunch will be provided.   

 We are asking for a financial contribution of £9.50 towards the cost of the trip.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ms Agboso and Mr Kyeyune 
Year 2 Teachers 

 


